
 

AMA Charter 3470 

November, 2012 

President: Vic Welland  
Vice President: David Groom  
Treasurer: Don Bourdon  
Secretary: John Limbrunner  
Safety Officer: Mike Kirby  
Field Marshall: Mike Kirby  
Assistant Field Marshall: Mike McGarvey  
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

& Ron Miller  

Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

A Note From The President 

We will have a load of things to discuss 

at the meeting this week. Please do 

your best to attend.  

One of the more important topics will 

be the swap meet. From what I can tell 

so far it looks like we have a pretty good 

handle on the things that need to be 

done. Tuesday is the night to ask any 

fine tuning questions about what needs 

we still have. I would like to thank all 

those who have volunteered and who 

will be working hard to make this event 

a success. You guys are great! 

The second important thing is officer 

elections. This is your opportunity to 

make things happen, by either stepping 

up or giving me…er…someone the boot. 

Please make arrangements to pay your 

club dues soon. This is also a good time 

to pay your AMA and any other SIG 

dues as well. 

See you at the field.   Vic  

 

Meeting Schedule 

Tuesday, November 20 

At the library 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
October 15, 2012 
Vic Welland called the meeting to order 
at 7:05 PM and welcomed all. 
The meeting agenda was approved. 
The September meeting minutes were 
approved. 
New member applications – None. 
Treasurer’s report – The club balance 
is $1,766.87. 
Safety report – None. 
Field report – Good turnout for the 

work day. Many items were painted, the 
PA was fixed and runway repairs were 
made. 
Intro pilot report – Bill and Art are both 
progressing well. 
Old business – Swap meet: Bob 
Tillman from Hunting Creek RC, at his 
own expense, arranged for and rented 
the tables for the swap meet. Be sure to 
tell Bob thanx for his generosity. Mike 
has access to 21 tables. Williams 
Produce may be a source for some 
shopping carts. 99 tables available, 8 
have been sold. 
Seth will talk to the local radio stations 
for announcements. Dave will get with 
the News Topic. Lee has some signs 
that can be put out on 321 Sat AM. 
Scouts will be handling concessions. Vic 
has tickets for door prizes and 50/50. 
Set up is at 6 PM Friday 11/30 and tear 
down will start around noon and finish 
about 2:30 on Saturday. 
 
A Dawn to Dusk flying marathon will be 
planned for December. 



Club officer vote will be in November… 
volunteers? 
Contact Vic if you are interested in CAM 
T-Shirts. 
New business - Be sure to vote for 
Bliss Teague as our AMA representative. 
Monthly Presentation – Ron Miller 
presented a large scale B25 that had 
several canopy pieces that he vacuum 
formed. Beautiful plane. 
James Goble brought in a 1/3 scale 
Great Planes model with 5.5 hp engine, 
23x8 prop, and each wing is 41 inches 
long. It was impressive. 

 

 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda  

Welcome Everyone  
Approve Meeting Agenda  
Approve New Member Applications  
Reports  
Treasurer Report  
Membership Report  
Safety Report  
Field Report  
Intro Pilot Report  
Old Business  
New Business  
Announcements  
Monthly Presentation -- TBD  
Adjourn until December 19, at the library 
Auction & Show-N-Tell – TBD 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


